
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 2nd February 2024 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received Special Awards  

and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Alkaios (Beech class) - for focus and effort, particularly in Maths.  

Harvey (Hazel class) - for being an expert in our Maths lessons about money. 

Vedi (Maple class) - for writing an excellent character description. 

Sammy-Jane (Cherry class) - for working hard creating a new character in English, using adjectives in 
a descriptive sentence. 

Ariah (Willow class) - for thinking of an interesting question to ask our class visitors and asking it bravely. 

Benny (Oak class) - for joining in with lots of learning in class. 

SPRING TERM 1 WEEK 5 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Spring 1 Week 6): 
Monday 5th  - Children’s Mental Health Week starts 

   - Rock Steady Club 

   - ’Come & See’ your children’s work - 3.15-3.45pm 

Tuesday 6th - Safer Internet day 

   - Year 2 P.E.  

Wednesday 7th - Play & Perform club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Thursday 8th - Year 1 P.E. 

   - Story Explorers club 3.15 - 4.15pm 

Friday 9th   - Year 2 Family Reading - 8.50 - 9.10am 

   - Reception P.E. 

  

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers are 
as  informed as possible about online safety.  

What Parents and Carers Need to Know about Persuasive Design 
For many companies who operate in the online space, attention and engagement are the holy 
grail. Social media sites in particular make deliberate creative choices to keep people scrolling, 
reading, watching and clicking. This phenomenon is known as ‘persuasive design’ and it’s being 
employed in the vast majority of the digital world’s most popular destinations. 
A study by the charity 5Rights Foundation concluded that “…the brain's response to rewards and 

punishments can be leveraged through persuasive design to keep children online.” To tie in with Safer Internet Day 2024, 
this guide can help to educate youngsters on the effects of persuasive design – and suggests ways to insulate themselves 
from its influence.  A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://
www.facebook.com/TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

Please pop in to our ‘Come and See’ afternoon 

after school on Monday – a chance to look 

through your child’s hard work so far this year. 

Values tokens 
total this week:    

107 
 

https://www.facebook.com/TheAvenueInfantSchool/
https://www.facebook.com/TheAvenueInfantSchool/



